Rainbow Child Development Center
Dear Parents,

     Please be aware that Rainbow Child Development Center is peanut-free.  Due to severe peanut allergies among our students, we are not able to allow any peanut butter or peanut products within our school.  We ask that you adhere to our policy at all times.  Please sign the form below stating that you have read and understand the "peanut-free" policy, and return it to Doreen or Laurie.

Thank you.

------------------------------------------------------------------------

I understand that Rainbow Child Development Center is "peanut-free", and agree to adhere to this policy.
Child's Name __________________

Parent's Signature __________________

Date ___________

